
Hello,

On behalf of the Office of the State Treasurer, I want to personally thank you for being 
among the first to enroll in Delaware EARNS. This program will help thousands of 
employees save for retirement, setting them on a course for financial control  
and stability.

We appreciate that you enrolled in Delaware EARNS so promptly and commend you 
for showing your dedication to your employees’ financial success. Delaware EARNS 
will give you a competitive edge when it comes to hiring — and will improve retention 
too — all at no cost to you.

Inside this packet, you will find items that make it easy to share the program with 
employees. These materials explain why this program is so beneficial to employees’ 
financial future and how employees can enroll and start saving. Hang the posters at 
your employee entrance and in the break room, distribute the flyers to current staff 
and new hires, and use the short video during onboarding and benefits meetings.  
The FAQ document will also help you answer any questions your employees may have.

We are here to answer your questions too. Simply email EARNS@delaware.gov,  
and we will respond quickly.

Once again, thank you for ensuring all Delaware workers have the means to save  
for their future.

Sincerely,

Colleen C. Davis 
Delaware State Treasurer

EARNSDelaware.com

Thank you for enrolling in Delaware EARNS.
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